
Dear Southborough School Parents,
 
We are excited to be a part of the Southborough school community and look forward to providing your children with 
high-quality school uniform that they can be proud to wear.
 
We also understand the importance of children feeling comfortable and confident in their school uniform, which is 
why we ensure that all our garments are not only durable but also comfortable to wear throughout the school day.
 
Please head to our website www.ozschoolwear.co.uk where you’ll now find your school uniform to purchase online.  
We offer a click and collect, school delivery or home delivery service.  The designated school delivery day for 
Southborough School is Thursday, this means you have until 8am Thursday morning to place your order for your 
order to be sent to the school that day.
 
You can email us on info@ozschoolwear.co.uk, call us on 01689 824767 or alternatively we have an online chat 
function that is available from 7:00 – 21:00 365 days of the year and there is always a human being the other end, so 
sometimes just be a little patient waiting for a response.  We are open Monday – Saturday 9:30 – 17:00, closed all 
Sundays and Bank Holidays.  During our peak times, last week of Easter holiday and during the summer, we offer 
appointments which you can book through our website.
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the school uniform, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are 
always happy to help and provide assistance wherever needed.
 
Thank you for choosing us as your school uniform supplier.
 
Warm regards,
Jon and the Oz Schoolwear Team.
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